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Object: Number of participants in Grand Prix 

 
Dear Friends, 

 
As you know the EMAU Council, during the last meeting held on 22nd 

November in Rome, modified the Grand Prix Rules. The most important change 
concerns the art. 4 - Participation. 

 
 The change states that, from 1st January 2009, each Member 

Association may participate in the Grand Prix competitions with a maximum of 

6 men and 6 women per Division. The host country may enter a maximum of 8 
men and 8 women per division. 

 
 Nevertheless, this rule will not be applied for the Grand Prix in Antalya 

(2-7 June 2009), because it is both a Grand Prix and World Cup competition. 
For such a reason, we have to respect the FITA Rules, stating that the 

maximum number of participants is 4, including the host country. 
 

 Meantime, I wish you a Merry Xmas and a happy new year 2009 full of 
joy and success. 

 
 

         Marinella Pisciotti 
         Secretary General  

          
 


